VOL. 18, NO. 6 MARCH 2016

PPO CONNECTIONS

THE QUICK DETAILS ON WHAT'S HAPPENING AT BCA WWW.ACADEMYPPO.COM

PPO Board Message

Spring is finally here and from this point on, the school year will be over in the blink of an eye. For seniors, the college decisions are rolling in and the class parents are preparing for the final senior activities. For juniors, choices are being made for senior internships, standardized testing and college applications. Sophomores are thinking about the IB and AP courses they will be taking next year, and freshmen have hopefully adjusted well to the Academies and are happy to be almost through their first year. Each school year has its challenges and rewards and we encourage you to savor each moment, as it does go by so quickly.

For those of you who were not able to attend our March meeting, Mrs. Nancy Sousa gave an amazing presentation on perfectionism. She discussed the different types of perfectionism, the positive and negative aspects of having this personality type, how perfectionists think and strategies that we as parents can use to help our children manage their perfectionism. We are hopeful that she can continue to have this conversation with our students and help to alleviate some of the stress in their lives. A huge thank you goes out to Mrs. Sousa for the time and effort she put into this presentation and for staying to address the many questions that followed.

The events planned by our academy parent groups and class parent liaisons are always beautifully executed and are great opportunities to socialize with other families in the BCA community. We'd like to thank PAPA for their hard work helping out in so many ways with the amazing production of Evita, BIZPA for their help with DECA and for coordinating the annual alumni panel, ACAHAPA for rounding up the many donations and helping coordinate the upcoming Chocolate Competition and E-PA for their many hours spent helping the students design and develop their 150 lb. robot. All of the academy parent aroups work so hard adding value to our children's experiences in their academies. Upcoming class events not to be missed are the Senior Fashion Show on Thursday, March 31st at Florentine Gardens and the Junior Class Cabaret on Wednesday, April 20th in the BCA Auditorium. We encourage everyone to come out and support our students and join us for these events. You may even win a great prize from one of the many baskets that will be up for grabs!

Academy Parent Partnership Organization
A New Jersey Nonprofit Corporation

We will not be having a general PPO meeting in April but look forward to our May meeting which will be on Monday, May 9th and will feature a parent panel sharing their experiences with the college process. This is an incredibly worthwhile meeting that has been popular over the past few years. Also in May we will be hosting our annual PPO Picnic. Please be on the lookout for volunteer sign ups and join us if you are able. The picnic is a great way to welcome our incoming freshmen class and mingle with the BCA community.

Happy Spring everyone!

The PPO Board Susan, Sasha, Julia, May, Sue, Connie

Calendar Highlights

Mar. 24 th	Chocolate Competition – 2:00 pm
Mar. 24 th	Soph/Frosh Semi-Formal – 7:00 – 10:00 pm
	Powerhouse Studios, Paramus
Mar. 25 th	NO SCHOOL – Good Friday
Mar. 31 st	Class of 2016 Fashion Show – 6:30 pm
	Florentine Gardens, River Vale – All are
	welcome
Apr. 2 nd -3 rd	HackBCA – 1:30 pm Saturday – 4:00 pm
	Sunday
Apr. 5 th	Senior Experience Meeting – 6:30 pm
	Auditorium For Juniors & Parents of Juniors
Apr. 9 th	ACT Testing – Off-site
Apr. 11 th -15 th	NO SCHOOL – Spring Recess
Apr. 20 th	BCA Cabaret – 6:30 pm Auditorium
Apr. 21st	College Fair – 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm BCA
	Gym
Apr. 27 th	PPO Newsletter Available

Our next issue will be published on April 27th. Please submit all April calendar entries and all articles to Sue Katz at SueLKatz@gmail.com by April 21, 2016.

"From BCA student to Bronze Star recipient - a story of determination"



From the Principal's Desk

BCA Alum, Dr. Gregory
Freisinger, recently returned to
speak with AEDT students
about his career in the army
and his involvement in
research since graduating in
2002. Greg's career in the
military starts with a story

involving BCA's second floor cafeteria. In an article from Ohio State University Greg told the following story "When I was in high school I thought a little bit about joining ROTC or going to West Point. Both my grandfathers served in the military and it just seemed like it was something I would be interested in. I grew up in northern New Jersey about 10 miles from the George Washington Bridge, so from my high school (BCA) you could see the smoke from the World Trade Center on 9/11, which made me start thinking more about joining the service. I ended up doing ROTC at Georgia Tech for four years, then decided to join active-duty and in 2006 I commissioned as an Army Engineer Officer. I was selected to go to Ranger School and Sapper School following Engineer Officer Basic Course, and was later stationed in Hawaii, where I met my wife who was also an Engineering Officer. Grea would go on to spend four years as an officer with the U.S. Army's 84th Engineering Battalion, during which he took part in a humanitarian mission in Thailand and earned a Bronze Star for his actions in Operation Iraqi Freedom. Because of his military service and commitment to academic excellence — he recently earned his Ph.D. in Biomechanical Engineering at The Ohio State University and was named a Pat Tillman Scholar -- Grea recently accepted a position as a Davies Fellow and is an Associate Professor in the Mechanical Engineering department at West Point. "It's a three-year position where I teach dynamics at West Point and do biomechanical research with the Army Research Lab. I'll be working on researching the effects of powered exosuits on military performance. It's a perfect fit for me and I am excited about continuing my service in a different domain." Greg told the students "looking back,

BCA is a great place but I didn't always think that. When I went to school here we started school at 7:30 a.m. and ended at 4:30 p.m. My friends were taking fewer classes and getting home from their High School earlier. But I don't look back and say I wish I worked less. There were certainly kids at BCA who were smarter than me but I was determined to succeed and my hard work paid off.

Closing the Excellence Gap Summit

I recently returned from Washington D.C. where I visited congressional offices with fellow executive board members of the CLASS coalition (Coalition of Leaders for Advanced Student Success). I also attended the "Closing the Excellence Gap Summit" sponsored by the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation which brings school leaders from the nation's best public high schools to D.C. to meet with policymakers, collaborate on innovative ways to help low-income, high-performing students succeed, and develop new strategies to ensure students are prepared for competitive careers after graduation. During the conference, I had the distinct pleasure of introducing Chris Lu, The U.S. Deputy Secretary of Labor, to the audience. I am proud to represent our school community as well as speak on behalf of our nation's youth at events such as these.

Student Research Conference

Schools from across the country are planning to attend the NCSSS Student Research Conference being held here at BCA June 9th-12th. We encourage our 10-11th grade research students to get involved. Limited space is available. Please visit the website at http://www.ncsssstudentcon.org/

Follow BCA on Twitter!

To access the latest news and headlines from BCA follow me on Twitter @DavisBCA

Sincerely,

Russell Davis Principal

Please view our Superintendent Dr. Howard Lerner's Message by using this link: http://www.academyppo.com/uploads/1/1/17/11170958/superintendent_letter_3-2016.pdf



Chocolate Competition!!!!

ACAHAPA

Tomorrow is Chocolate Competition!

ACAHAPA would like to thank all of the families and businesses who have generously donated to help make this event a huge success. Also, a big THANK YOU to Chefs B and J, who work so hard every day for our ACAHA students, but especially hard during this time of the year!

We cannot wait to see all of the amazing creations!

Pictures to follow next month...

Dawn, Denise and Marta ACAHAPA

BCA Writers Score Stunning Successes!!!

We hoped to have great news about all the great writers we have at BCA, and yes, a lot of great news has come in:

- An AMST junior was selected as a finalist in the Poetry category of the University of Idaho Hemingway Festival Writing Contest
- 6 students are in the finals of the NJ Young Playwrights contest
- And 7 students won 7 National Gold Medals and a Silver Medal in writing in the Scholastic Art & Writing Awards in Poetry, Science fiction/fantasy and Dramatic script. These students rose to the top of over 320,000 submissions this year!! Gold medal winners will be honored at a ceremony in Carnegie Hall

Richard Weems Literature and Creative Writing





BCA Summer Writing Program Seats still available in the Poetry Course

The BCA Summer Writing program Fiction course is full, but there are still seats in the Poetry course. The class will run August 1 – 11, Monday-Thursday, at BCA.

The Poetry course offers high school students the chance to work with award-winning poets and teachers in a small setting to create new work and explore the intricacies of revision.

Registration is open at sw.bergen.org. Act quickly to get your spot!

Richard Weems Literature and Creative Writing

An Added Note:

One goal of our monthly PPO meetings is to feature presentations from relevant outside resources available to the community.

It is not, however, a PPO practice to endorse them for your own use.

We hope you will use your best judgment deciding whether you choose to utilize their services.

BCA CELEBRATES NATIONAL DANCE WEEK

BCA will celebrate National Dance Week this year from April 22nd - May 1st. During National Dance Week, mini dance classes will be offered during lunch mods including a Ballroom Dance practice session. All mini dance lessons will be announced on schoology. Also, look for inspirational dance quotes posted daily during the week via schoology by famous dancers. Finally National Dance Week will culminate with an AVPA-T dance concert on May 10th at 7pm.

Ms. Laurie Crochet

Dance Teacher Bergen County Academies

"Practice is a means of inviting the perfection desired." Martha Graham

Class News Updates....

Class of 2016

Hello Class of 2016! It is a very busy time of the year and we are trying to keep everyone informed. We have been sending out emails with information about all of our upcoming Senior Activities. If you are not receiving these emails and wish to be included, just contact us and we can be sure to add you to our list.

Please feel fee to email or call us with any questions.

Warmest regards. Maria and Laina

Maria Jasionowski <u>mariajasionowski@yahoo.com</u> Laina DeRose msdr21@yahoo.com

Class of 2017

We hope that junior year is going well for all of our students, they are 2/3 of the way there!

Our school-wide talent show, **Cabaret**, is coming up quickly on **Wednesday evening**, **April 20th at**

6:30pm and we still need a tremendous amount of help. We are in need of raffle items and journal ads! Thank you to those who have already made a donation! You will be graciously acknowledged in our program. Our student council and teacher advisors have just completed the audition process and all of the wonderful acts have been selected. Please see our flyer and PRE ORDER YOUR TICKETS & RAFFLES ASAP as there will be a limited number of tickets at the door! In addition, please see information in this newsletter on taking out a journal ad, which is due by March 30th!

Mark your calendars! **Junior Prom** is at the Colonial Manor in Old Tappan on **Friday**, **May 13th from 7-11 pm**. We will be sending out a communication shortly regarding tickets and other pertinent information.

We thank you in advance for your support!

Warm regards, D'Arcy Natale & Allison Orecchio bcaclassof2017@gmail.com

Class News Continued.....

Class of 2018

SOPHFROSH SEMIFORMAL!

The Class of 2018 is looking forward to hosting the **SOPHFROSH SEMIFORMAL** on Thursday, March 24th from 7:00 – 10:00 p.m. at Powerhouse Studios in Paramus! A special Thank You to the Council and their advisors Danielle Kouefati and Suzanne Halligan for all their hard work on this event. We know that everyone is going to have a fantastic time!!

College Fair Dinner Volunteers

We will be recruiting volunteers to help set-up, serve food and clean-up for the BCA College Fair Dinner on Thursday, April 21st. This is a very big event where the Sophomore class parents provide the dinner for all of the college representatives. Please keep an eye out for a sign-up genius coming soon!

Senior Class Fashion Show

We hope to see many of you at the Annual BCA Fashion Show on March 31st at 6:30 p.m. at The Estate at Florentine Gardens in River Vale, NJ. Come out and support the BCA Senior fundraiser with fabulous fashion, entertainment and amazing raffle baskets. Enjoy a nice meal (appetizer hour, dinner and dessert), watch BCA students modeling great fashions and try your luck at the great raffle prizes!

There's still room at The Class of 2018 table, so when you submit your form you can express you'd like to join the Class of 2018 on the seating request or sit with friends and we'll see you there!

Class of 2018 dues

If you haven't already, please be sure to send in your \$200.00 class dues. This is a one-time payment to help us offset some of the costs that our students will have in Senior year.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you soon!

Your Class Parents -Rena, Christine and Cathy BCAClassof2018@gmail.com

Class of 2019

Hope you are all well, and we hope spring weather is around the corner. We have held three

class coffee hours thus far, and are thrilled to have met so many of you. We will schedule another coffee hour, hopefully in April or May, with details to follow.

The Class of 2019 Student Council, along with Mrs. Blake and Ms. Redlitz, have been hard at work raising funds for the class. They've sold winter hats and are in the process of selling the freshmandesigned t-shirts. We thank them for their efforts, and hope that you all have placed your orders. Winter hats are still available for purchase at \$15 each; you can contact the faculty advisors or us to purchase.

The Soph/Frosh Semi-Formal Dance will be held on Thursday, March 24th. If your Freshman will attend the dance, we would love to get feedback on the event since we will be running it next year.

Next month is the annual College Fair and each class is asked to participate in different ways. It is tradition for the Freshman class to provide dessert, and a couple of volunteers for the event. Please look out for an email with a link to donate/volunteer on SignUpGenius.

The freshman car wash will be held the day of the BCA Picnic in May. We will need your help with this student-run fundraiser and more details will be coming as we get closer to the date.

Upperclassmen have said this is a fun event, enjoyed by both students and parents.

Finally, next month, we will send out a letter regarding the one-time class dues, that will be used only for the Class of 2019. Keep in mind this payment will be used to offset some of the cost associated with senior year expenses. Look out for that email/letter.

As you can see, we will be sending out a number of correspondences via email. If you have not already done so, please include our email address, bcaclassof2019@gmail.com, in your email address book. Hopefully, this will help our emails to reach your inbox. If you have not received any or some emails from us, please reach out to us and let us know your email address, so that we can update our address book.

See you soon!

Warm regards,
Pam, Amy and Kirstie
bcaclassof2019@gmail.com



With any luck this winter is finally behind us and we can turn our attention to warmer days and the wonderful spring activities just around the corner at AVPA. Our April PAPA meeting will be held **Saturday**, **April 23rd at 10:00 a.m.** in the BCA Boardroom. We've scheduled a Saturday morning meeting to allow those for whom a weeknight meeting is a challenge to join us. Please mark your calendar and stop by for a cup of coffee.

Thank you to everyone who helped out at **EVITA**. We wouldn't have been nearly as successful in our fundraising and support of the show if not for the tremendous group of PAPA volunteers.

Please mark your calendars for the very popular May PAPA meeting, which will follow the PPO meeting on **Monday**, **May 9th**. It will feature breakout sessions for each AVPA academy with a panel of seniors talking about "How to do What I Just Did" – namely, to get accepted to college in their various concentrations. We'll have a panel of students going to college for *Visual Arts*, a panel for *Music* and a panel for *Theatre*. **You will never get a better, more honest perspective on the college application/audition/interview/portfolio process**.

Other important dates to mark on your calendars now are the **Spring Choir Concert** on May 17th @ 7:30 pm and the **One Act Play Festival** – Thursday, June 2nd @ 7:00 pm, Friday, June 3rd @ 7:00 pm, Saturday, June 4th at 2:00 and 7:00 pm., and Sunday, June 5th @ 2:00 and 7:00 pm. This year the Festival will take place on the stage in the auditorium to accommodate larger audiences and more performances.

And, finally, be sure to **SAVE THE DATE** for a reception honoring Dr. Strum on the occasion of her retirement from BCA. The reception will be held on Wednesday, June 8th at 7:00 pm in the Upper Cafeteria. More details regarding tickets to come.

We'll have lots of opportunities for you to get involved in all of these events so keep an eye on your email and the PAPA Facebook page.

Eileen Gabriele eileen@gabrielegroup.com

Remember to LIKE us on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/PAPAatBCA

OPEN TO ALL BCA STUDENTS! AN EXCITING DAY TRIP DURING SPRING BREAK: MONDAY, APRIL 11th!

ALL BCA STUDENTS are invited to join the upcoming E-PA (Engineering Parent Association) exciting and educational day trip to NYC to the conjoined RoboUniverse + Virtual Reality + Inside 3D Printing Conference and Expo!



For only \$10 (\$5 for E-PA members) your child will get a chance to spend the day exploring all three exhibit halls and attending the multiple keynote speeches taking place throughout the day. The fee includes busing from BCA to the Javits Center and back and access to all exhibit halls and keynote speeches. Students are expected to bring their own lunch or purchase one at the venue.

A BCA teacher will be chaperoning the trip along with additional parent chaperones.

For more information please contact Tal Millet at talmillet@hotmail.com and visit our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/groups/1649612991978796/

Want to become an E-PA member? It's never too late: http://www.academyppo.com/e-pa.html







HackBCA III

April 2-3, 2016 Saturday 1:30 pm -Sunday 4:00 pm

For more information or to register go to www.hackBCA.com

Save the date

Tuesday, April 5th, Senior Experience Meeting for Juniors and Junior Parents 6:30PM BCA Auditorium

BCA Class of 2017 presents...



Wednesday April 20, 2016 at 7:00 pm BCA Auditorium

General Admission: \$15 Students / Faculty: \$12
Join us for an evening of amazing entertainment provided by our incredibly talented students & staff, light desserts, & exciting raffle baskets!

Pre-Order Show Tickets & Raffle Value Packages Today

You'll receive pre-printed labels to use during the raffle on Cabaret Night All pre-ordered Value Packages will be available for pick-up the day of the event Orders must be received by March 30th for all pre-printed labels

\$20 Value Package (\$24 in tickets... 15 white & 3 red!) \$40 Super Value Package (\$50 in tickets...25 white, 5 red & 1 gold!)

Name of Purchaser:				
Cell #:	Email:			
# General Admission Tickets @\$15 each:	# Student/faculty Tickets @\$12 each:			
# Raffle Value Package(s) @\$20 each: Total \$ enclosed:	# SuperValue Package(s) @\$40 each:			

Make Checks out to BCA Class of 2017 Student Activity Fund

Mail checks to: D'Arcy Natale 51 Heather Court Allendale, NJ 07401



BCA Class of 2017 – Cabaret Night at BCA!

Wednesday, April 20, 2016

Cabaret Advertising / Special Message Agreement Form

Donor/Contact Name:		Cell #:		
Company Name:				
Address:	City:	State:	Zip:	
Advertising in Cabaret N	ight Program. Please check	off desired ad / mes	sage size with rates below.	National Action (Control of Control of Contr
Full Page	\$100			
Half Page	\$50			
Quarter Page	\$25			
Diagon include however	unandal lika wana araalah ada		(malana a annu af a haisfeann	a a med
_	would like your special ad or phics. The ads will be types	_	inclose a copy of a business	card,
			payable to: BCA Class of	2017
Student Activity Fund	with "Cabaret Night" in the	e memo line.		
Once you have complete your ad to the address be		ong with your check	and any materials relevant to	creatir
Donor's Signature:		Date:		
Please complete all sec NJ 07675	ctions of this form and ma	il to Allison Orecch	io 129 Willow Drive Old Ta	ppan,
Thank you for your support With Gratitude,	ort!			
The BCA Class of 2017				



Relay for Life

The Relay for Life event will be held at BCA on June 4th and 5th. BCA hosts the Relay fundraiser each year to raise funds for the American Cancer Society. We are very excited about this year's event! A committee of BCA students plans the event, and works in tandem with representatives from the American Cancer Society. Many BCA students have already registered for the fundraiser, and are currently raising money for their teams. In addition to student participation, we encourage BCA families to come and join the fun! Relay will be located on the field behind BCA, and throughout Saturday night there will be ceremonies, activities, walking, and music.

If you want to be involved in donating food to the Relay event, please check out the website, http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084aabab2ca1f94-rflpotluck. Relay's cochairs, Megan Pressimone and Meghan Baumbach, are organizing a parent potluck dinner to be available at the event. We would love to have your special recipes! For more information to help out with the Parents Potluck Dinner for Relay, please contact Megan (megpre@bergen.org), Meghan (megbau@bergen.org), or Mrs. Wallace (chrwal@bergen.org).

We would love to have parents and families be part of Relay teams this year. Teams participate by walking the track at the event, into the wee hours of the night. For students, parents, and friends, the registration fee for Relay is \$10. Register at http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/RelayForLife/RFLCY16EA?pg=entry&fr_id=71564. Individuals who pay the registration fee are able to stay until 12 am. Individuals who have fundraised \$100 are eligible to stay the entire night (in tents) on the field in back of BCA. These students will be given wristbands upon registration.

We especially encourage you to bring family members and friends who are cancer survivors, as we honor them at Relay. There is no registration fee for cancer survivors. There is a special ceremony which will honor survivors of cancer at approximately 7 pm on June 4th, and onsite registration is available. A special dinner will also be available to cancer survivors. If someone in your family would like to share a journey with cancer during our Relay ceremony, please let Meghan or Megan know.

In addition to the survivor ceremony and recognition, there is a Luminaria ceremony later in the evening. Luminarias are bags that are lit up around the field the night of Relay, and can be dedicated in honor of individuals. Luminaria forms are attached if you want to dedicate a "light" at the event to someone who has or has had cancer. Completed forms can be sent to Mrs. Wallace at BCA.

We are looking forward to seeing you at Relay!

Chris Wallace BCA Relay Advisor



LUMINARIA FORM

Relay for Life of BCA June 4-5, 2016

\$10.00 per Luminaria

By completing this form, I am lighting the path of hope by purchasing a Luminaria on someone's behalf. My gift honors the life of: ____ My gift is in memory of: Team Name or Number (Luminaria donation will support this BCA team): ______ City:_____State:____Zip____ Phone: Email: Relay location where you would like the Luminaria placed: **BERGEN COUNTY ACADEMIES** Total amount of donation \$ _____ AMEX __VISA __MC __DISC. Card number: _____ Exp. Date: _____ Date: Please send to Ms. Chris Wallace, BCA Relay Advisor, chrwal@bergen.org, 200 Hackensack Avenue, Hackensack, NJ 07601 **LUMINARIA FORM** Relay for Life of BCA June 4-5, 2016 \$10.00 per Luminaria By completing this form, I am lighting the path of hope by purchasing a Luminaria on someone's behalf. My gift honors the life of: My gift is in memory of: _____ Team Name or Number (Luminaria donation will support this BCA team): _____ Address: City: _____State: ____Zip____ Phone: Email: Relay location where you would like the Luminaria placed: **BERGEN COUNTY ACADEMIES** Total amount of donation \$ _____ AMEX __VISA __MC __DISC.

Card number: ______ Exp. Date: _____

Signature: ______ Date: _____



Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Bergen County Academies will be hosting their annual Field Day on Friday, June 17th, 2016. This event has been a tradition at the Academy for many years and provides the students with a day to have good competitive fun and take a well-deserved break from academics. The students will be participating in over 80 events from the traditional sports to three legged races, pie eating, video games, and much more.

On field day we also have a free, all school barbeque in the lower lot. The barbeque consists of: hot dogs, hamburgers, veggie burgers, cheeseburgers, tossed salad, drinks, and watermelon. This is where we need your help! In order to accommodate 1,100 students, the estimated expenditure is over \$6,000! The majority of the expenses are paid for by generous donations from our Academy families. Financial contributions of any size are greatly appreciated to make Field Day a success! We also need **many** volunteers to assist with the BBQ and make it our best yet. The rain date is Monday, June 20th.

Aside from the monetary contributions the following is needed for Field Day:

Water (large volume)

Uno Cards

Nerf Balls

Coolers

Non-carbonated beverages (i.e. ice tea, lemonade, fruit punch) Non-perishable individually wrapped snacks (i.e. chips, pretzels)

Thank you. Let's think Field Day!

P.S. Any items donated can be brought to the school at your convenience. Please email wilmul@bergen.org if you would like to volunteer or call at 201-343-6000 ext. 2277

Student Name:	
Name of Parent: _	
Address:	

Checks should be made payable to: "Field Day"

Please mail your donations to: Will Muller



Bergen Academies 200 Hackensack Avenue Hackensack, N.J. 07601



Show your Pride in your BCA GRAD!!! Purchase a BCA 2016 Graduation Sign!



100% all weather signs are 24"x48" and come with metal stakes for lawn installation.

All orders must be received by **April 15, 2016.** Signs will be delivered to BCA in early June.

Email:	
Graduate's name as you want it to app	ear on sign (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY):
Number of signs at \$30/sign:	Amount enclosed:

Checks payable to: **BCA Student Activity Fund Class of 2016**

Mail orders to: Laina DeRose 65 South Avenue, Norwood, NJ 07648

(A minimum number of 100 signs need to be ordered)



For more info, contact BCAClassof2016@gmail.com

Join us for an evening of fabulous fashion, entertainment and amazing raffle baskets!

March 31, 2016 6:30 pm

Appetizer Hour, Dinner, Dessert

The Estate at Florentine Gardens River Vale, NJ

\$48 Adults \$40 BCA Students/Faculty

Pre-order raffle tickets now
Pre-printed labels included

\$20 Value Package (\$25 in tickets: 16 white and 3 black)

\$40 Super Value Package (\$50 in tickets: 30 white, 5 black, & 1 gold)



Save the Date Thursday, April 21st, 2016 6:30 PM—8:30 PM

Bergen County Technical School District



Don't miss out on this great opportunity to visit with many great colleges and universities from all over the country!

College Fair Location:

Bergen County Academies

200 Hackensack Avenue, Hackensack, NJ 07601

For more information about this event, please contact Ms. Redlitz at jenred@bergen.org

You are cordially invited to the 23rd

Annual Bergen County Academies PPO Picnic

Admission is free to all Paid PPO families & families of the Class of 2020

On the Athletic field Behind the school (Rain or Shine)*

* in the event of rain, the picnic will be in the Gym.

RSVP online at

http://bit.ly/22pJ1tC

bring a two-liter beverage and a one gallon bottle of water.



Saturday, May 21, 2016

12:00 - 4:00 pm

Questions? Contact us at bcappopicnic@gmail.com

We hope that you will join us in welcoming the Class of 2020. Lots of fun activities and Live Music!